
Olney Mill Swim Club Board Meeting 
March 3, 2016 

 
Attendance: Dave, Don, Monika, Christine, Dylan, Jennifer, Malissa and Kevin were in attendance. The swim team A Rep was also in 
attendance, as was Greg Fury, website administrator. 

Reporter Item 
 

Action to be taken Action by whom 

Jennifer & 
Christine 

We have 238 paid families so far and 37 resignations. Of the 69 families 
on the waitlist, 41 have received applications and there are 28 families 
remaining on the waitlist. 
 
It was decided to not charge a late fee for late payments until after April 
1st, due to the glitches in the mailing this year.  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Dylan The insurance company said we do not need to keep a cash reserve for 
insurance purposes.  

  

General It was decided that the pool would again open at 11 a.m. this summer. 
 
The board discussed adding a FAQ section to the OMSC website. 
 
It was decided that all email inquiries to the club, other than those 
regarding membership, would filter through Monika and she would 
distribute to the proper board member for action, rather than having 
all inquiries go to all board members. This is to avoid inaction on 
member inquiries. 

  

Dominique 
(Swim team 
A Rep) 

The swim team finalized coaches for the 2016 season. A draft calendar 
of events was provided to the board. The board discussed the socials 
calendar in conjunction with the swim team calendar in an effort to 
avoid any scheduling conflicts.  
 
The swim team Reps have not finalized team costs yet. 

 
 

 

Malissa & 
Jennifer 
 

A draft socials calendar with a summer Olympics theme was shared 
with the board. Everyone agreed the theme was great. 
 
It was discussed to have a live band at an adult party and decided to 
have a live band at the crab feast. 

  

Dave The necessary board members were reminded to go to the bank and 
sign on the loan’s annual recertification letter 

  



 


